
Sangamon Township

Regular Monthly Meeting

December 12, 2013

Minutes

The regular monthly meeting of Sangamon Township was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Supervisor Ray 
Spencer.  Roll call was taken.  Elsie Robinson, Ray Spencer, John Foley, Bill Olson and Steve Harper were 
present.

Debbie Marshall-Clerk, Brent Buckalew-Assessor, and Larry Sebens-Highway Commissioner were also 
present.

The pledge of allegiance was recited.

There was no public comment.

The November 2013 minutes were read.  Steve Harper  made the motion to approve the minutes as read, and 
Elsie Robinson seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

After review of the invoices presented for payment, a motion was made by Steve Harper to approve and pay the 
invoices.  Elsie Robinson seconded the motion.  The motion carried with a unanimous vote.

There were no announcements.

Assessor’s report:

Brent reported that at the annual Assessors’ meeting, he learned that soon, all the county assessment records will 
be available to the public online.  Sangamon Township records should be available online by the end of 2014.

Old business was the approving of the Road & Bridge Tax Levy Resolution for tax year 2013.

The Road & Bridge Tax Levy Resolution was read by John Foley, who then motioned to approve the resolution.  
Elsie Robinson seconded the motion.  Roll call vote was 5 ayes, 0 nays.  The Road & Bridge Tax Levy 
Resolution for tax year 2013 passed unanimously.

There was discussion on Sangamon Township’s role in giving charitable donations.  After some debate, it was 
decided to revisit the issue when the next request for a donation is received.

The need for a storm/emergency siren in our Township was mentioned.  A study to see if the citizens feel the 
need for a siren was suggested. 

There was no new business.

A motion to adjourn was made by Steve Harper and seconded by Elsie Robinson.  Motion carried, and the 
meeting adjourned at 7:37 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Debbie Marshall



Sangamon Township Clerk


